
 Dec. PTA News

 Montessori School 31 Families!

Montessori School 31 PTA 
Secures Grant

Important dates this month…

Join the PTA!

No commitment or time 
required! We are here 

to help families feel 
welcomed and 

empowered to support 
student success.  

The holiday season is upon us, and we're thrilled to 
share the latest updates, news, and joyous 

happenings with you. Please join the next PTA 
meeting on December 14th. 

PTA meeting will be held in the Cafeteria at 6pm
.

New York Rangers Donated Hockey Equipment to 

Montessori School 31

Hello parents/guardians, I am excited to let you know that the New 

York Rangers donated hockey  equipment to promote healthy habits in 

students. The Junior Rangers Ball Hockey Program is a New York 

Rangers initiative that strives to healthy habits in kids by introducing 

them to hockey and providing them with necessary resources and 

equipment. I have started to teach the students the basics and 

fundamentals of hockey during physical education classes. Hockey is a 

great way for students to have fun and stay active. It is also a terrific 

way for students to learn important life skills. 

Yours Truly,   Ms. Fasack PE Teacher

Dec 5th- No school
Dec. 7th-Winter Concert at 5pm
Dec. 11-15 Holiday Gifting Garden
Dec. 14th- General PTA Meeting at 6pm
Dec. 15th- ½ day Parent/Teacher Conferences
Dec. 25-29- Schools Closed- Holiday Recess

Parenting in the digital age can be challenging, 
and families are faced with many important 
decisions surrounding technology use and 
digital safety. The PTA Connected: Ready, 
Tech, Go! program, a collaboration between 
National PTA and AT&T, will help families 
parents and caregivers navigate these 
challenges.



Like us on 
Facebook to stay 
up to date with 

things happening 
at our school!

Volunteering makes a big difference! Research 
consistently shows that kids whose parents are 

involved in their schools do better! 

We’re looking for volunteers!

Thank you to 
our Supporters:

Starbucks Ridge Hill

Chuck E Cheese

If everyone pledges to volunteer just 2 hours a year, it will 
have a huge impact on  our school and our students. 
If you are interested in helping out please email us at 

montessorischool31pta@gmail.com. 

We need you!

A heartfelt thank you 
for your incredible 
support at our recent 
bake sale! 

Coming next month….

January 25th- 
Picture retake,

Staff photos and Sibling 
photos

A big thank you for your fantastic 
contribution to this year's Trunk or 
Treat event! Your creativity and 
enthusiasm brought so much joy 
to everyone. We appreciate your 
time and effort in making the 
event a success.

Jan. 1st- No School
Jan. 15th- No School


